
 
 

    
 
 
 

 

VILLAGE OF WILLIAMS BAY 
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Phone: 262-245-2700 | Fax: 262-245-2705 

 

OFFICIAL MINUTES 
BUILDING, ZONING AND ORDINANACE COMMITTEE 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 16, 2020 AT 6:30 PM  
VIA TELECONFERENCE 

Call to Order 
Meeting was called to order by Chairman Wright at 6:44pm 
 
Roll Call 
Trustees Wright, Parker and Umans. 
Also Present: President Duncan, Trustee D’Alessandro, McMannamy, Vlach, Administrator Weiss, Treasurer Peternell, 
Public Works Director Edwards, Police Chief Timm, Police Consultant Severt, Police Lieutenant Kostock, Recreation 
Director Rowland, EMS Captain Gluth and Village Engineer Snyder.  
 
Meeting Minutes  
Parker/Umans motion to approve the Meeting Minutes from August 12, 2020. Unanimously carried.  
 
Tourist Rooming House Moratorium  
Discussion was held regarding a request to increase the number of tourist rooming houses in the Village. It was the 
consensus of the Committee to review the ordinances to determine where they are allowed before making a 
recommendation to the Village Board. 
 
Adjourn 
Umans/Parker motion to adjourn at 6:57pm.  Unanimously carried. 
 
/s/ Lori Peternell, Village Treasurer 
 

These are not official minutes until approved by the BZO Committee 


